
 

Trinity School Newsletter 12 of the Summer Term – Friday 23rd July 2021 
Tel: 461949   Email – office@trinityfirst.somerset.sch.uk  Visit www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk 

 

 

DATES 

July 

Friday 23rd  Break up for Summer  

   holiday 

September 

Monday 6th   Inset Day 

Tuesday 7th  Return to school 

 

Packed Lunches 
Please note that we will be 

a nut free school from 

September.  We have a 

few children across the 

school with allergies and now that we will be 

returning to the hall to have lunches we need 

to ensure we are not putting those children 

at risk.  Please do not put any kind of nuts in 

your child’s lunchbox. Thank you. 
 

 

Drop off and Collection 
Just a reminder that dropping off and 

collection arrangements currently in place 

will remain for September, including mask 

wearing if possible.  We would like to think 

we will be able to relax this once we have 

started back but feel it is safer to remain 

as we are for now. 
 

 

A BIG THANK YOU to all the parents 

for their support over the year and we would 

like to wish all our families a very happy 

holiday.  We look forward to seeing everyone 

back in September and wish all our Year 4 

leavers the very best of luck!  

 

 

FERTILE GROUND 

Holiday Club 
Ages 7 – 11 

August 2nd - August 6th 2021  

8.45am - 4pm 

Avanti Park School, Frome, Somerset 
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